
 

 

The National Food Service Management Institute’s 
Child Nutrition Archives Oral History Project 

 
 
Oral History Interviews capture the human story of the development of Child Nutrition 

Programs. The Child Nutrition Archives at NFSMI conducts and records interviews with 
child nutrition personnel at all levels of program involvement and with other individuals who 
have distinct memories of CNP. 

Transcripts of oral history interviews are available on the Web site at 
http://www.nfsmi.org/Templates/TemplateDefault.aspx?qs=cElEPTMz 

 
Please let us know of someone you think we should interview 

by completing this form and returning it to NFSMI 
 
Your Name: Your Telephone: Your e-mail address: 

 
 

Organization: 
 
Name of the person you are suggesting for an oral history interview: 
 
 
Describe this person’s connection to Child Nutrition Programs and tell why you think this 
person should be interviewed: 
 
  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact information for the person to be interviewed: 
Address or location:  Telephone: E-mail (if available): 

 
 

 
Please return this form to the Child Nutrition Archives by mail or fax. You can also recommend 

subjects for oral history interviews by sending an e-mail to the Child Nutrition Archives at 
nfsmi@olemiss.edu. 

 
 

The National Food Service Management Institute ▪ The University of Mississippi 
P. O. Box 188, University, MS 38677 

Telephone: 800-321-3054 ▪ FAX: 800-321-3061 


